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This bill is such a positive step forward! By funding a pilot overnight AAC camp, it not 

only provides crucial services for kids but also creates valuable opportunities for 

graduate students and offers much-needed support for families. It's great to see 

initiatives that prioritize inclusion and ensure that all children, regardless of their 

communication needs, can enjoy meaningful camp experiences. Hopefully, this will 

set a precedent for similar programs across the country, expanding access for even 

more kids and families in the future! 


